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Date: 16 Oct 92 09:28:43 U
From: "M.Phillips" <mphillip@stdsmail.ieee.org>
To: willemw @ace.nl, mphillip @stdsmail.ieee.org, mnielsen @stdsmail.ieee.org

Dear Mr. Wakker:

Thank you for your interest in IEEE Standards.

It is our pleasure to grant the technical committee of JTC1/Scc22/WG11 permission to use the "Draft
TCOS-SCC Technical Report on Programming Language Independent Specification Methods (draft 4)" for

use as a base for a WG11 document.

Please place the following permission statement in your document to credit the IEEE as the source of the
base information:

Information contained herein is based on procedures specified in "Draft TCOS-SCC Technical Report on
Programming Language Independent Specification Method, (Draft 4)", (c) copyright 1992 by the Institute
of Electrical and Electronics Engineers, Inc. with the permission of the IEEE.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 908-562-3800.

Sincerely,

Michelle E. Phillips Administrator, Intellectual Property



